
CSU College-Focused Rapid Re-Housing Program 

The California State University system received an allocation in the 2019/2020 budget of $6.5 

million annually to implement rapid rehousing at CSU campuses. The system issued a Request 

for Proposals as part of their systemwide basic needs initiative. The goals as outlined in the RFP 

for the funding are to: 

• Build and continue an ongoing college-focused rapid rehousing program on campus

• Establish partnerships with at least one community-based housing provider to

offer wraparound services and rental subsidies for eligible students

• Connect students with community case managers who have knowledge of and expertise

in accessing safety net resources

• Establish ongoing emergency housing procedures, including both on- and off-campus

resources

• Provide emergency grants necessary to secure housing or prevent the imminent loss of

housing

• Conduct assessment and evaluation to track outcomes and guide program/service

improvements

The system selected the following seven campuses in early 2020 to implement the program. 

• Chico State

• Cal State Long Beach

• Cal Poly Pomona

• Sacramento State

• San Diego State

• San Francisco State

• San Jose State

• Cal State Northridge

https://www2.calstate.edu/impact-of-the-csu/student-success/basic-needs-initiative/Pages/college-focused-rapid-re-housing-program-rfp.aspx
https://www2.calstate.edu/impact-of-the-csu/student-success/basic-needs-initiative/Pages/college-focused-rapid-re-housing-program-rfp.aspx
https://www2.calstate.edu/impact-of-the-csu/student-success/basic-needs-initiative/Pages/faculty-staff-resources.aspx

